
 

 

4 May 2023 

Mr Rod Piggott 
Manager, Development Asssessment  
Northern Beaches Council 

Dear Mr Piggott 

Re: 79 Ashworth Avenue, Belrose (DA2023/0067) 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 March 2023 requesting further information on the demolition and 
subdivision development application.  The following additional information is attached:   

• 

• 

Amended Proposal 

The details of the proposed subdivision can be summarised as follows: 

• 

• 

• 

The sizes of the lots are consistent the application that was originally submitted to Council.  

The proposed subdivision includes now includes an Indicative Building Area (DA-004) and Indicative 
Building Envelope (DA-005). The purpose of these drawings is to provide a three-dimensional 
building envelope that the future dwellings must adhere to. This can be imposed via a section 88B 
instrument.  

Key observations:  

• 

• 

• 
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• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

As shown in Table 1, the development of the resultant lots can accommodate a permissible use 
that complies with relevant planning provisions and controls. The building envelopes provide an 
enhanced environmental outcome that would otherwise be achieved under the DCP 2011 or the 
Codes SEPP.  
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The proposed building envelopes provide certainty that the future dwellings on each lot will achieve 
an enhanced environment outcome, without limiting flexibility for innovative architectural outcomes 
in the future.  

Thank you for your consideration of this subdivision application and trust that the above allow you 
to progress the determination. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sam Down 

Town Planner / Team Leader 


